SCHOOL NOTICE

Dear Parents,
This is to inform you that school will be closed tomorrow

(7th February, 2023) to facilitate safe and smooth removal
of the massive structures that had been set up on the
premises.

Wednesday, 8th February, 2023, will be a half day on
account of the farewell for the outgoing batch of class
12s. Dispersal timings are as follows:

KGs - 10:30 am

15 - 10:40 am

2s - 10:45 am

3s - 10:50 am

4s - 11:00 am

S5to 8- 11:05 am

9&11-11:10 am



